La Crosse Diocesan Council of Catholic Women Board Meeting
October 29, 2022, Our Lady of Guadelope Shrine
Meeting called to order at 9 a.m.
Present were: Father Wolf, President Susan Tully, President elect Marie Fleisner; Vice President Candace McGrath, Treasurer Debbie Wolfe, Secretary Kay Kesler, Past President Melanie Frei, Leadership Commission Lorraine Riedl, Spiriituality Commission; Kathy Herfel; Parlimentarian Monica Gornicke; Province Director LuAnn Miller; Nccw Store Bonnie Langryk; Arcadia Deanery President Janette Anderson; Chippewa Falls Deanery : Dorene Coswicz; Durand Deanery Kathy Herfel; Eau Claire: Carol Wildenberg; La Crosse: Cheryl Lang, Praise Duchien Kirsten Murray; Richland Center: Joyce Humfeld, Stevens Point: Monica Gornicke; Thorp: Bonnie Langryck; Tomah Kay Doherty; Wisconsin Rapids Toni Dolata. 
A quorum was present.
Secretary’s report received and placed on file. 
Treasurers Report stated $42,185.23 has been collected for the Council Sunday collection. It was received and placed on file.  President Susan Tully has secured Bishop Callahan’s permission  to do the collection in 2023. 
Commission reports will be posted on the website.
Under new business, Motion made by Clarice Kammel of La Crosse Deanery, Lorraine Reidl seconded the motion to award grants to 2 Deanery women to attend the upcoming convention . 
Deaneries were urged to help fund the Milk Project. For Casa Hogar and their surrounding neighbors. The Milk Project needs  to raise $50,000 in 3 months to get a ship fulf of milk to send to Casa Hogar to arrive by June. 
Deaneries were are struggling are usrged to seek help from the Renaissance team.
Meeting adjourned at 10 a.m.



